Knud Haugmark

knud@haugmark.dk

Dear Mr. Haugmark

Re your complaint about the Technical University of Denmark’s refusal to grant you access to the Vetstat register

With reference to your e-mail of 12 August 2008 to the Ministry of Science, Technology and Innovation, we can inform you that the Danish University and Property Agency has received the decision of the Environmental Board of Appeal regarding the Technical University of Denmark’s refusal to grant you access to the Vetstat register. 
The case is being dealt with by the Agency, and its file no. is 07-013880.

The Agency will inform you of the further course of events in the case.

Yours sincerely

Eva Ranch Christensen

Senior consultant
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